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2, avenue St. Clair Ouest 
Etage 12A 
Toronto ON M4V 1 L5 
Tel : 416 314·8001 
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TO: Ms. Laura McDowell 
Di rector, Environmental Promotion and Protection 
The Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Y onge Street 
Newmarket ON L3Y 6Z l 

RE: Durham and York Residual Waste Study Amended Environmental Assessment 
Energy from Waste- Regional Municipality of York's 2012 Annual Waste Diversion 
Repott 

Dear Ms. McDowell: 

Thank you for your letter dated October 30, 2013 advising the Ministry of the Environment on 
the status of the requirements under Condition 10 of the Notice of Approval for the Durham and 
York Residual Waste Study Amended Environmental Assessment and the submiss ion of the 
Regional Municipality of York's 2012 Annual Waste Diversion Report. 

This Ministry is satisfied that the submission of the Regional Municipality of York's 2012 
Annual Waste Diversion Report document fulfills the requirement of Condition 10.4 of the 
Environmental Assessment Act Notice of Approval. 

Should you have any questions please contact Mr. Gavin Battarino, Project Officer of this 
Branch at telephone 4 16-212-4279 or by e-mail at gavin.battarino@ontario.ca. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ian Parrott 
Director (A) 
Environmental Approvals Branch 

c. D. Goyette, Director, Central Region, Ministry of the Environment 


